
Your Voice 
Counts! Make a 

difference in HIV planning 

for you
th in Illinois. 

Apply to be a Youth 

Advisor today! 

THE YOUTH ADVISORY GROUP 

IS SPONSORED BY 

The Illinois HIV Planning Group (ILHPG), in 

collaboration with the Illinois Department of Public 
Health (IDPH), is pleased to announce that they are 
taking applications for the newly formed Youth 

Advisory Group.  
 
When it comes to youth-specific HIV planning and 
services, we know that youth know what works and 

what could be improved.  Please consider applying if 
you:  
 Are 18-24 years of age 

 Are able to commit to participating in meetings 
conducted online and by telephone 

 Have ideas and insight about youth-specific HIV 

services as well as the strengths and challenges that 
youth have in accessing these services 

 Would like to work with other like-minded youth to 

make recommendations to IDPH about HIV services  
 
HIV+ youth and youth that are at high risk for 

HIV are strongly encouraged to apply. 
 
If you are interested in this opportunity, please 
contact Marleigh Voigtmann at 

marleigh.voigtmann@illinois.gov or 217-524-9005.  
Applications are due no later than Friday,   August 19,  
2016.   

EXTENDED DEADLINE!  

Friday,  August 19th, 2016 

mailto:marleigh.voigtmann@illinois.gov

